

## Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

## Y6 Enterprise Project 2023

Dear Parent(s)/Carer,

As the Year 6 children come to their end of primary school, we are encouraging them to take an entrepreneurial step into the world of business. In the next few weeks the children will be taking part in an enterprise challenge to raise money for the PSA. Each group have been tasked with creating a product or service to sell to parents after school on Monday 17<sup>th</sup> July 2023 when the children will stay in school for an additional half an hour in order to sell their products.

We are encouraging the children to take complete ownership of their projects, as a result we will be requiring them to resource their own stalls. The children will receive the money (£10 per group) from the PSA and will then be required to provide receipts as evidence of their costings. Any support or encouragement from yourselves would be very much appreciated.

The group with the highest profit margin will be declared the winner and receive a reward.

The children have already shown great excitement for this project and we are looking forward to witnessing their ideas come to life in the next few weeks.

Many thanks,

Year 6 teaching staff.









